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 Head’s Update… 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

A huge welcome back to the last half of the summer term. 

Seeing the smiles on Monday for the return of Mr B’s 

bubble machine really set me up for the week! 

 

This week will be our first family assembly, in our new 

format. I look forward to seeing as many of you as can 

attend. We will try to notify winners Headteachers Award 

in advance… but please don’t worry if you cant make it, 

this is now a weekly event! 

I had confirmed this in my parent consultation meeting, 

but have  just realised I didn’t put it in the newsletter! 

Confirmation of classes for 2025/2026 

Willow Class               Hazel Class               Rowan Class 

EYFS Y1 & Y2              Y3 and Y4                  Y5 and Y6 

 

Kind regards, 

Connel Boyle 

Executive Head 

 

Our whole school 
attendance target 

is  

96% 
We are at  

95.74% 
-0.11% 

 
 

Willow Class 
current 

attendance 

96.85% 
 

 
+0.01% 
WOW!!! 

 

Hazel Class 
current 

attendance 

 95.75% 
 
 

 NO CHANGE 
96% is close! 

 
 

Rowan Class 
current 

attendance 

 95.01% 
 
 

-0.29% 
Oops! 

 
 

Hazel Class Sewing 
This week Hazel class have been 
busy sewing beautiful butterflies. 

This is a project they have 
persevered with over the summer 

term and they are nearly complete. A 
big thank you to Lindy for working 

with the children. 
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Diary Dates:  

• Wednesday 18th June INSET DAY 

• Thursday 19th June Rural Life Trip Willow Class 

• Monday 23rd June Class Photos 

• Thursday 26th June Somerset Museum Oak and Hazel Classes 

• Wednesday 25th June School Sports Day 

• Wednesday 9th July School Reports Out 

The school calendar for 2024 to 2025 can be found at 

 

 

Mindfulness Club 
The children in Mindfulness Club 
have had a lovely start to term. 

We've chosen our favourite trees for 
a hug, learnt breathing techniques by 

making breathing wands, and 
enjoyed the feel of the clay making 
calm stones. All with calming music 
in the background, a lovely way to 

end our Thursdays at Norton! 

 
 

Headteacher drop-in 

sessions every Friday at 

2.30pm 

Mr Boyle is available for any 

parent to drop in to see him 

without the need for an 

appointment. Please do feel 

free to use this session 

before family assembly to 

answer any queries you may 

have. 

 

Friday Family Assemblies 
 

 

 

Every Friday at 2.45pm 

In the school hall 

 
Headteacher’s Award 

Ella    Jock 

Evie G   Evie B 

Etta   Lilly   

 

SHOUT OUTS!!! 

 

Evie     Scarlett 

Madeleine    Max         

    Piper 

 

     

 

 

Congratulations to 

this week’s winners! 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


